
Report from the Social Commission to the BOD 20211011 
 
 
The Social Committee’s new Gather to Talk discussion group will have it’s first meeting 
tomorrow night, Tuesday, November 9th at 7:00 pm via Zoom.  If you’d like to join in 
see me after the meeting, email the Social Committee at ptcasocial@rcn.com, scan the 
QR code on one of our flyers on the Association’s bulletin boards, check out our 
Facebook page or contact the office.  You’re participation is always appreciated. 
 
The next meeting of the Social Committee is this Wednesday, November 10th at 11:00 
am on Zoom.  Please use any of the above ways to contact us to get the link or further 
information. 
 
We are still watching developments with the pandemic to determine future programs 
with the hope of holding in-person events. 
 
Please contact us with any comments or questions on our Facebook group page and/or 
at ptcasocial@rcn.com . 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Chair  
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